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 An infographic was adapted with permission from Fraser Health Authority. This 

infographic will be added to the package that will be shared with potential landlords. 

SCS Infographic 

Final.pdf
 

 

 After reviewing maps of municipally owned properties and zoning for Ward 2 in Barrie, it 

was determined at this time, that there are no viable municipally owned properties in 

Ward 2 for a proposed SCS location. 

 The subcommittee enlisted the assistance from 2 commercial property realtors to assist 

with site searches within Ward 2. Moving forward into February, only one realtor will be 

working with the subcommittee. A letter of intent to lease will be created by realtor Linda 

Loftus for review/signage by CMHA and SMDHU, to initiate communication with potential 

landlords and agents. 

 

 Community Consultation planning continues, the Advisory agreed to the hiring of a 

facilitator to conduct the community consultations. SMDHU to create a Request for 

Proposal (RFP) to seek interest from a third party facilitator. RFP was posted on the 

SMDHU website under Tenders, on January 31st. 

 

 CMHA and SMDHU were originally scheduled to provide an update to the Barrie City 

Council on Feb 10th. It was agreed by the SCS Advisory to postpone the update to 

Council and reschedule on April 27th, when it is anticipated that more information will be 

available Date has been confirmed with the Barrie City Clerk. 

 

 The Terms of Reference for the SCS Site Selection Advisory Committee has been 

revised to extend the committee commitment to continue meeting until September 2020.  

 

 


